
 

 

31st March 2020 

Dear All, 

We hope you are all well and keeping safe. As a support to you all while 

at home with your children we are pleased to let you know about a new 

addition to our website, launched on 30th March, our 'Home Resources' 

page!  

Please access this via the home page, where you will see the tab on the 

top left, the link is also below.   

https://pippinspreschool.org.uk/category/home-resources/ 

We hope you will all find the items on here helpful to support you and 

your child during the coming weeks and months. New items will be 

added regularly and older items will be still be available as new content 

is added, you may use the links as many times as you would like.  

We wish all our families all the best and hope to see you all again soon. 
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